
Dear Oregon Legislators, 
Please oppose, vote NO, on Senate Bill 825.  The National Popular Vote should not be send to the voters 
for a decision.  It is the responsibility of state legislators under the U.S. Constitutional to decide these 
matters.  Oregon's winner-take-all vote was not decided by the voters...It is was decided by the 
legislature. 
 
Referring this to voters is a costly measure.  This is a non-partisan public interest democracy issue.  The 
burden shouldn't be on the voters when the legislators have the authority and power, and historical 
precedent, to vote for the compact. 
 
One person = One vote in every state.  Vote for the National Popular Vote Compact (with no referral).   
 
Mimi M. Maduro 
"Don't shoot for the stars.  We already know what's there.  Shoot for the space in between because 
that's where the real mystery lies." 
---Vera Rubin 
(1928-2016) 

 


